
Main Street Safety Improvement Project

About the Project
Cambridge is adding separated bike lanes and making other safety improvements on 
Main Street between Mass Ave and Portland Street. We will have to remove a significant 
number of parking spaces for this project. We have choices to make for the project 
design: Where should parking spaces be located? How should traffic signals/ 
intersections operate? Take the survey to let us know what you think. 

Separated Bike Lane Updates: Timeline and Survey

Schedule Update: Installation in 2024 
We’re expanding outreach efforts and lengthening our timeline to ensure we reach as 
many people as possible. We now plan to finalize designs and install separated bike 
lanes in 2024. 

Nearby Project Updates 
Bike Lanes between Portland Street and Albany Street 
In October, the Ragon Institute will begin installing separated bike lanes on Main Street 
between Portland Street and Albany Street as part of their ongoing construction 
project.  

The Port Infrastructure Improvements Project 
The Port Infrastructure Improvements Project will replace water, sewer, 
and drain lines in much of The Port neighborhood north of 
Main Street. Once these lines are replaced, many streets and 
sidewalks will be reconstructed. Design work for the roadways 
is ongoing. For more info, visit cambridgema.gov/theport

Project Phases:  
Phase 1: Introduction 
Phase 2: Design Feedback (We Are Here) 
Phase 3: Final Feedback and Installation 

Contact the Project Manager: 
Stephen Meuse 
smeuse@cambridgema.gov 
617-349-4713  

Take the Survey! Ranpli sondaj la!¡Participe en 
la encuesta!

የዳሰሳ ጥናቱን 
ይውሰዱ!

City of Cambridge 
Tra�c, Parking + Transportation 

www.cambridgema.gov/MainStreetSafety. 


